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detober 7, 1955 (

1o
To Doris St. Plerre, Secretary, Real Estate Commission
Re: Licenses

We have your inquiry relative to subsection 8 of
Seetion 7 of Chapter 84, Revised Statutes of 1954;

"Ts 1t necessary to 1ssue a new license each time we
are notified of a change in business address?".

The first sentence‘of the above cited subsection is as follows:

"Notice in writing shall be given to the
eommislion by each licensee of any. ohange of
principal business 1ocation, whereupon the -
conmission shall issue a new 1icense for the
unexpired periocd without charge."

In view of this provision we answef that 1t will be necessary
to issue & new license without charge each.time the prineipal

business located of the licensee is changed during any licensing
year,

Roger A, Putnam
Assistant Attorney General



